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Chairman Porter and members of the House Energy and Natural Resources Committee: 
 
For the record, I am John Bradley, executive director of the North Dakota Wildlife Federation. 
I’m here today representing our thousands of members in 16 affiliated wildlife and sportsmen’s 
clubs across North Dakota that make up the North Dakota Wildlife Federation. 
 
NDWF supports HB 1174 relating to educational and community outreach programs established 
by the game and fish department to help with recruitment of conservation officers, as well as 
game and fish biologists. We urge a Do Pass on HB 1174.  


